Steven Seee

From: Alicia Colantonio <acolantonio22@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 3:39 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: House Bill 5859

To whom it may concern:

I support H5859 and the expansion of water policy to promote the growth of small business throughout Rhode
Island.

I look forward to visitimg businesses that are able to open their doors thanks to the passage of this measure.
Thank you.

Sincerely,
Alicia Colantonio



